
BELL COUNTY COMPOSITE SQUADRON  
CIVIL AIR PATROL  

UNITED STATES AIR FORCE AUXILIARY 
7720-F AIRPORT ROAD 

TEMPLE, TX 76501  
   

16 May 2022 
 

From: Squadron CC 
 

Subject: Squadron Physical Fitness Attire 
 

1. To promote teamwork and uniformity during squadron fitness events, I am establishing 
a standard for physical fitness attire. This standard will apply any time the Squadron 
wears physical fitness attire for any activity. 
 

2. The standard for Bell County Composite Squadron fitness attire will be a tan or light 
brown colored shirt and black shorts or athletic pants. The shirt and pants may have 
logos as long as it is appropriate, and the primary color is unchanged. This uniform may 
be adapted by the squadron commander on a case-by-case basis to meet training or 
mission needs. 

 
3. This policy is for Bell County Composite Squadron and does not apply outside of a 

squadron sponsored activity. 
 

4. The Point of Contact for this memorandum is Major Bradley Whitacre via email 
Bradley.Whitacre@TXWG.CAP.GOV or Phone (412) 215-9725. 
 

 

  Bradley J. Whitacre 

Maj Bradley Whitacre, CAP 
Squadron Commander 


